November 2, 1992

SPECIAL MEETING PUBLIC HEARING ROBERT ELBEL

A legally advertised meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Monday, November 2, 1992 at 3:45 p.m. at the Shenango Municipal Building with supervisors Joseph Budai and Richard Schweinsberg present.

The purpose of the meeting was to hear testimony from Mr. Robert Elbel owning property on Pennsylvania Avenue which is currently in deplorable condition.

As Mr. Elbel did not show for the hearing, the meeting was adjourned. Mr. Elbel would be contacted to find what he intends to do with the property.

Motion by Joseph Budai, second by Ricahrd Schweinsberg to adjourn.

Teresa K. Peace Secretary-Treasurer